
June Praise and Prayer Newsletter 
Dear Friends, 

Edinboro Camp has been changing lives since 1951. That is something that will never get 

old. That is why we do what we do. Thank you for your support to make this happen.  

Praises: Memorial Day Camping Extravaganza. For 

the past couple of years, in beautiful Edinboro PA, Memorial Day Weekend weather 

wise has not been fantastic. That definitely was not the case this year. It was 

beautiful. 

Even better than then near perfect weather was the sweet fellowship going on all 

around the camp. It was great to sit and talk to old and new friends, to be there for 

each other, and to enjoy each other’s company. A huge thank you to all who 

participated. 

Loomis Kitchen Shower. During our Memorial Day Camping Extravaganza, we had our Loomis Kitchen Shower. Let us be 

the first to say you all exceeded our expectations.  We put together our “registry” 

list thinking maybe we will get some of the things on the list. Nearly the entire list 

ended up being donated!  You should have seen our cooks’ faces when they saw all 

the new kitchen items. It was like a kid coming down the stairs at Christmas. Our 

workers were so excited to see the new (and much lighter) tables. They are truly a 

blessing. 

Staff Training.  We had our staff training the first weekend of June. What an amazing 

group of young men and women who are wanting and willing to serve God this 

summer. Our staff is what makes the difference. They look forward to serving our 

campers this summer. 

Prayer Concerns:    
Summer Youth Camps. As we are writing this, Teen Camp is 

underway. We are so excited! We have been getting 

everything started up, stocked up, cleaned up, and we are 

ready go. We can’t wait to have kids running around here all 

summer, enjoying each other and learning about God. 

Please: 

#1: Pray for safety 

#2: Pray for the kids that are attending 

#3: Pray for the kids that are still deciding about going 

#4: Pray for our staff 

#5: Pray for God to do immeasurably more then we can imagine 

Water System: God continues to use Edinboro Camp to do His works, 

and we are quite thankful for that. As always, we want to make sure we 

are doing are very best. We are in the process of updating our water 

system in order to provide the best water possible for our needs now 

and in the future. Our March Offering at Family Camp will be designated 

for this purpose.   

Family Camp. It is always a joy and blessing to gather as a family and worship God. When we talk about family, we are 

referring to the family of God. We love having our Edinboro Camp Family together. Our activities are being planned and 

our speakers are seeking God and crafting the message He wants them to share. You want to make plans to join us for 

Family Camp. Come with an open heart for God to do a work in your life. 

Thank you for your investment in Edinboro Camp.  We have a lot going on and we need your support and prayer. 

Dan and Heather Borchert 

2023 Summer Camps: 

June 11-16 Teen Camp (age 15-18) 

June 18-23 Adventure Camp (age 12-14) 

June 25-30 Pathfinder Camp (age 10-11) 

July 3-7 Day Camp (age 6-9) 

July 9-14 Trailblazer Camp (age 8-9) 

July 17-21 Adults with Special Needs Camp (age 18+) 

July 23-28 Base Camp (age 13-18) 

August 5-13 Family Camp (all ages) 

Sept 1-3 Labor Day Camping Extravaganza(all ages) 
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